
From: karenstahr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of karen stahr
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:50:22 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

YES, YES, YES!!!  There is nothing more important to the future of Oregon than our education system.  It has been
undervalued for far too long.  Let's move up the ranks of state school funding and make a change.  Please support
the Student Success Act today.

Sincerely,
karen stahr
4765 NE Going St  Portland, OR 97218-2001
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